
The KNIGHTLINE 
HOWELL JACKSON Council 6201  

February2016 

Grand Knight Letter    

      
Dear Brothers,  
 
    In January, We held our 6 month planning session. We have many 
events planned for the second half of the year. We will keep all of you in-
formed and you can also go on our website and read the Knightline to 
keep up on the happenings of our council. 
      
    February brings the beginning of Lent, where we Catholics remember 
Jesus and the sacrifices he made for all of us. It is important that we, as 
Catholic men and Knights of Columbus, embrace this time of year to set 
an example for our families and communities. 
  
   We are still holding our Annual Coat Drive, Please bring down any  new 
or slightly used coats, hats, and gloves can be dropped off at the council. 
People are in great need of these items  
 
  We will be selling magnets “Shoulder to Shoulder with our Brother in 
Blue” to show our support for our brothers and sisters in Law enforcement, 
cost of $5.00. 
 
   The Council will be holding a BLOOD DRIVE on Friday February 19th 

Meetings: 

Council: 1st &3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 P.M.  

Officers Meets at 7:30 P.M.  

Officers: Tuesday before 3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 PM. Columbian Club     

Columbian Club: 3rd Friday of the month following K.C. 



from 4:00pm to 8:00pm, at the Columbian Club. Please come down and 
donate if you can  
 
    Brothers I would like to make our membership quota this year, we are 
over half way there so I encourage you to help us meet that goal. We all 
must know at least 1 person that would make a good Knight. Bring him 
down; show him what we are all about.  THE RFL would be a perfect exam-
ple.   
 
    On February 13th we will be having our ‘Ladies of the Knights bar ten-
dering ‘from (6 to 10) all tips will be donated to the RFL. Come down and 
show your support  
 
   On February 21 we will be having the annual Race for Life in memory of 
Brother Chuck Washington. All the money raised at this most important 
event is used to assist local cancer patients and their families. Please 
make every attempt to support this important event! Please see PCCP Rich 
Russo if you would like to help. 
 
  On the 26th we will be serving soup at Saint Aloysius church, afterward 
head over to the Council for PGK pizza night. PGK Bob Treval will be mak-
ing homemade pizzas!!!!!   
    
Currently, we have the following events planned for February:  
 
7th Super Bowl  
13th Ladies of the Knights Bartenders (6-10) RFL  
19th Blood Drive (4PM - 8PM) Tentative 
21st Race for Life (Rich Russo) 
26th PGK Pizza Night (Bob Treval) 
26th Soup and Stations (St Al’s) 
 
Vivat Jesus,   
Grand Knight,   
Louis McGraw 



 

COLUMBIAN CLUB PRESIDENTS LETTER 

 

Happy New Year to all. As many of you know, our devoted Columbian Club Custodian, Joe 

D’Angelo, suffered a fall recently. His fractured pelvis, hip and finger will be sidelining Joe 

for quite some time. Please keep him in your prayers. We have placed a donation bucket on 

the bar to help him as he recuperates. It will be a long road. 

The Club has decided to purchase the “top billing” spot on the Race 4 Life T shirts this year. 

The donation is $500.00 and it is money well spent. Please see PCCP Sgt at Arms Rich Russo 

if you’d like to donate, purchase a sponsorship or help out with the event. There are boost-

ers and Lap Sponsors for sale at the Club. 

Our annual Super Bowl Extravaganza will be held on February 7, 2016. The cost is $12.00 

per person, $6.00 for kids 12-18 and 12 and under are free. It will include a hot and cold 

buffet, apps, chips and dip etc… The Club will be CLOSED for this event. Anyone without a 

ticket will not be allowed access to the Club after 4:30 p.m.  Please see PCCP Andy Pavalko 

for more info. Tickets are on sale behind the bar. Please see one of your friendly Columbian 

Club Bartenders. 

We are still waiting for the Township to issue the proper permits for the smoke tent. As 

soon as they are received and the inspections are performed, the tent will be available for 

use. 

The winter poker league has begun. Every Monday at 7:30 in the bar area. Thanks to PCCP 

Rich Russo for running the league.  

REMINDER: The Blue and Yellow “Chippes” will be expiring on March 1st. If you have any 

in your possession, please use them before that date. Your cooperation in this matter is great-

ly appreciated. New “Chippes” will be acquired and will be available in March. 

Please remember to keep the Club and Council grounds neat and clean. 

This is YOUR CLUB. Treat it as it is your home. 

            Sincerely, 

             Jim Londis CCP 
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February 2016

 
 

 

  5 Rosary @ 8:00pm; Social Meeting @ 8:30pm 

  

5 

TBD 

7 

K of C Semi-Annual Audit – following meeting 

Columbian Club Semi-Annual Audit 

Super Bowl (Columbian Club) 

  

8 

10 

13 

Chapter Meeting @ TBA 

Ash Wednesday 

Ladies of the Knights Bartenders (6-10) RFL 
14 Valentine’s Day 

  

15 

16 

  

19 

19 

21 

26 

26 

  

President’s Day 

Officers’ Meeting – 8:30pm (Club officers 
7:30pm) 

Blood Drive (4PM - 8PM) Tentative 

KC Business & Col. Club Meetings – 8:30pm 

Race for Life (Rich Russo) 

PGK Pizza Night (Bob Treval) 

Soup And Stations (St Al’s) 

  

  

March 2016 

 

  

4 

12 

  

Rosary @ 8:00pm; Social Meeting @ 8:30pm 

St. Patty’s Event (Bob Treval) 
13 Daylight Savings Time Begins 
15 

 

17 

Officers’ Meeting – 8:30pm (Club officers 
7:30pm) 

St. Patrick’s Day 

18 KC Business & Col. Club Meetings – 8:30pm 
19 Easter Egg Hunt (Mike Bradley) 
20 Palm Sunday 
25 

27 

 

Good Friday Fish Fry (Murphy & Bill Groh) 

Happy Easter! Club is closed today! 

  







 

Full Daytona 500 Coverage On 7 HD Flat Screens With Surround 
Sound  

Gift Auction  

Food/Beverages  

Cash Bar {Beer Specials}  

Door Prizes  

Children’s Games/Activities  

T-Shirts {First 100 adults at the door day of the event}  





 

42 Brother Knights, came to the council on 12/19 for the 18th Annual Old Timer's Reun-
ion.  Many of them were there at 8:30 am to deliver Christmas food baskets and pre-
sents to over 100 local families---Thank you PGK Bob and Donna Clifford and all their 
elves who made Christmas special for many!!! 

 

The "Old Timer’s Reunion" was started in 1998, primarily to get together with a number 
of our Brother Knights who had moved from Jackson/Howell (many to the Villages in 
Florida) and returned for the Christmas season to visit family/friends. 

 
Since then, this event has mushroomed, as many of those still here have emerged into 
the ranks of the "old-timer's", and others have heard about the camaraderie of the 
day.  Without a doubt, this was the best attended 'Old Timer's Reunion' ever...and to top 
it off, we had charter members Jim Correia, Bob Mennona and Bill Boyd, PGK in attend-
ance.  Thanks to the Columbian Club, we enjoyed some great food (without the need of 

the usual K of C 50 50  )!!!  Thanks also to Pat O'Connor. for providing a photo col-
lage of 'old timer' photos on the big screen TV.  

 
THANK YOU ALL for "coming down" --- hopefully you enjoyed it enough that you will be 
back for the 19th Old Timer's Reunion.  AND FOR THOSE WHO MISSED IT, THE 2016 
'REUNION' IS SCHEDULED FOR 12/17/16---PUT IT ON YOUR CALENDAR!!!! 

 
Barry Kakos, FDD 

 
PS...Thanks from the Columbian Club, which appreciated what was, a nice bar ring. 

18th ANNUAL 6201 "OLD TIMER'S REUNION" 





KOFC 6201 Supporters 



 

Knights of Columbus  

401 Bartley Road Jackson, NJ 08527  

(732)367-9788  

www.KOFC6201.com  

Please note, to add or remove someone from the prayer list, contact Russ Taylor at wrtaylor@optonline.net 

 

For These We Pray 

 

Patrick Corrigan, Vincent Guardino, David DeJesus, William Francis Coleman Sr., Martha Ann Dinen  
Lucy Littlefield, Regina Blackford, Dane Blei Jr, Family, John Callaghan, Kylie Carroll, Chuck Clayton, PGK, 

Bill Coleman, Family, Maryellen Kennedy, Ivy Lynch, Family, Christine Scaronnlello, Gary  Trauss, Sid & 

Millie Weinman, All Military Personnel, Diocese's Seminarians 

For all Our Armed Forces, especially: 
SSGT Andrew Monigan, USMC ; SSGT William Jansen, USMC; Sgt. Travis L. Newman, USMC; 1st LT Dennis Zu-

linski II; CW4 Tom Dittman, MI BN; Corporal John Paul Grande, USMC;  Corporal E-4, Corporal Joseph Grande, 

USMC;  Lance Corporal E-3, Sgt. Robert A. Jacobs, US Army; Sgt. Kevin G. Morrow, USMC; CPL Christopher 

Roitzsch, USMC; Sgt Sean Curran, USMC;   Captain Michael Foley, US Army;  Sgt. Craig M. Bauerlein   

 


